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November 19, 2023 – Report # 23-0343 – 2:03 a.m. Occurred on November 19, 2023, between 

1:55 a.m. and 2:03 a.m. SUSPICIOUS PEOPLE-OAK HALL LOBBY. A staff member at Oak 

Hall called to report 3 suspicious people in the lobby of Oak Hall who appeared to be trying to 

tamper with the C-store door. The UMSL Police arrived and contacted the 3 subjects who were 

not affiliated with the university and could not find any signs of tampering or damage. The 

subjects advised that they were just charging their phones. All of the subjects were escorted out 

of Oak Hall and off-campus. Disposition: Closed. 

 


